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The dates for the 2024 Family Camp at Cleeve House are now out! See what is going to be happening 
below… 

'Dear friends, 

As we enter the middle time of winter we want to update you on family camp plans for 2024. 

Summer family camp 2024 will start on Friday 26th July afternoon / evening. And departures will be on 
Wednesday 31st July mid morning. 



 

 

If you would like to come this year please put the dates in your diary and we will be sending out an email 
for registrations soon. 
 
The last two years we have also been hosting a shorter Easter family camp at Cleeve House. This coming 
Easter 2024 Chieko and I just don't have the capacity to organise that this time round; simply life is very 
busy here at Cleeve House so we thought it best to just focus on preparations for the summer camp. 
 

 
 
BUT, currently the usual Easter dates from evening Thursday 28th March, the night before Good Friday, 
through to Easter Monday breakfast are free and NOT booked up. 
 

  
 
So if a group of people/families wanted to organise a family camp, with their own creative initiative or 
even something similar to the one we have been doing then I think a lot of the usual team will be happy to 
support in some way if that was needed, and be part of something different. There is always a lot demand 
for places so it is likely there will be a lot of people wanting to register but if you are reading this and 



 

 

thinking: 'actually we could make something new….' then feel free to do it as big or small as you think is 
best. 
 

 
 
Whatever your plans for 2024 let's all have a wonderful year stay well and stay in touch. 
 
Lots of love, 
 
Simon C. and Simon R. and the rest of the family camp team.' 
 

 
 


